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Motor cycle enquiry 

 

 

May I suggest -  

Motor cyclists need to be more visible! 

The majority wear BLACK leather which is the least visible colour - absolutely when dark! 

This is a major reason that other motorists do not see cyclists until the last moment. 

They need to be required, by law; in the same way they need helmets, to wear highly visible 

coloured jackets - like bright yellow!  

They have no protection around them, like a car, and the slightest collision with them 

causes huge cost to the community in both time off work, legal bills and their medical costs.  

For their own protection, bright coloured vests or jackets need to be made compulsory! 

Kenneth Levien 
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